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Comments: 
I am writing to express my support for the removal of costly parking mandates. In the midst of a (affordability 
crisis/climate crisis/fiscal crisis) the city must do all it can to support affordable and ecologically responsible 
development. 
 
It's imperative that parking space throughout the city is de-prioritized, in particular in new developments, and 
development initiatives relating to increased density and housing capacity. I'm proud to live in a neighborhood where 
parking is minimized, and I wish more of the city took an approach without parking lots, or any major surface areas 
devoted to parking. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 

 




